
By visiting Chimo Gymnastics Club you are
agreeing to follow certain rules and protocols. 

If you do not agree to follow the rules and
protocols for athlete, employee and customer

safety that are in place to reduce the spread of
Covid-19, you are not permitted to enter the

facility. 
For any questions, please email us at

info@chimogymnastics.ca.

Legal Notice

Chimo
Chalk Talk

JUNE 2021

Covid-19
Emergency
Outbreak Response
available on our
website!
In the event of a full closure, PAD
payments will be processed for the
following month. We will put
payments on hold if the closure is
announced to be longer than one
month.

What happened last month?

Athletes did an amazing job
showcasing recent upgrades to their
skills via zoom.  Thanks to everyone
for watching!

Athlete development throughout the
year has been substantial! We are
impressed with the progress 
shown in this unique year of training.
Congratulations everyone for your
resilience and dedicaiton to your sport!



Competitive : July 12th, 2021
Highschool : September 13th
Interclub/Xcel : September 13th
Developmental : September 13th

All invitational programs with a
September start are invited for
summer camps. Please email the
office for registration information:
info@chimogymnastics.ca

2021/2022
Season Start

As the 2020/2021 Season is coming to an end,
Coaches and Staff would like to thank all
Chimo Gymnastics Members for the
tremendous trust and support we have
received over this year. It has been a year like
no other and we are so proud to see the
strength and resilience in our Athletes and our
Programs! We could not have done it with out
the support of our Members. Thank You!

Important
Dates:

Last Day of the 2020/2021 Season
for all invitational programs is
June 26th, 2021

As the Province is rolling out the Provincial
Restart Plan there are no immediate
changes for the Club. As new directives from
Gymnastics BC become available, we will be
updating our return to play plan which can
be found on our website. 

Provincial Health Order
Update

Board Corner
For over 4 years, Jenn Webb has been

dedicated to serving as the Treasurer on the

Chimo Gymnastics Board. Her daughter was

a former Competitive Athlete and after

retirement started as a Coach in Training at

the Club. Jenn has been a pillar in the

financial navigation of the Club throughout

the challenging time of Covid-19. 

Want to talk 
to Coaches?
E-mail chimosaskia@shaw.ca to
arrange for a meeting with the
coaches.


